
From: "Dent, Rita (Councillor)" <RDent@worcestershire.gov.uk> 
Date: 23/05/2019 10:47 (GMT+00:00) 
To: Dave.Etheridge@worcsregservice.gov.uk 
Subject: Hackney carriage stand market street 
 
 
I would like to comment on the Forth coming taxi rank alterations 
 
The over ranking can we controlled by having yellow lines 
 
The moving from one side to the other, my concerns are safety 
 
The traffic management/bus management have agreed that it was an issue 
 
Since then they have decided to have drivers report any incidents at this area 
 
My concerns are that this should be in writing for the committee to see so they are confident and  
for their piece of minds that it was at least looked at 
 
Also for my piece of mind as it is part of my Ward 
 
Kind Regards 
 
County Cllr Rita Dent 
 
Member for Bromsgrove Central Division 
 
07803437460 
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